
 The Cincinnati Woodworker 
 Dedicated to Sharing Woodworking Knowledge 

 2022-23 Meetings 
 Sept. 10, 2022          SE 
 Nov. 12, 2022           SW 
 toy drive 
 Jan. 14, 2023          CNTL 
 auction 
 Mar. 11, 2023          NW 
 Apr 22, 2023  Seminar 
 May 13, 2023           NE 

 Meeting Location 
 Northminster Presbyterian 
 Church, 703 Compton 
 Road— approximately .2 
 miles east of Winton 
 Road. The meetings are 
 held in the Disciples Hall, 
 located in the basement. 
 Park behind the church, 
 and enter through the 
 double doors on the right 
 side of the building, in the 
 back.  The doors will 
 unlock at 8 am. 
 Meeting Time 
 Our room opens at 8 AM. 
 The meeting is from 9:00 
 AM to 12:30 PM. Please 
 plan to arrive on time and 
 stay for the entire 
 meeting. 
 © Copyright, Cincinnati 
 Woodworking Club 2023 

    The Cincinnati Woodworking Club Newsletter 
    Agenda for January 14, 2023 

   
 The January meeting is presented by the Central group. 
 Featured Speaker 

 Keith Mealy will present techniques for furniture touch up repairs. 
 Specifically, he will talk about “burn in” repairs using resin sticks. 

 Keith, a long-time member and former president, has retired from 
 being a furniture repair technician where he repaired all kinds of 
 damage to furniture.  Typical customers were local retailers, moving 
 and delivery companies, national protection plan companies, furniture 
 manufacturers, hotels, and individual consumers. 

 Methods of Work 
 ●  Unique Furniture - Howard Renner 
 ●  Disposing of shop tools when the time comes -  Dusty Eling 

 Show and Tell & Quick Shop Tips 
 We encourage members to bring in a project for Show and Tell.  Also, 
 if you have a method or technique you find useful, bring it in and 
 share.  These topics do not need to be scheduled and should be 
 about 1-3 minutes in length. 
 Annual Auction and Sale 
 The January meeting will be our annual material and used tool 
 auction.   If you have some items that are in excess, you no longer 
 use, or got updated via Black Friday or Christmas gifts, bring them to 
 the meeting.  Proceeds go to our club funds. 
 Pre-sales will be done.  Bring items to the “negotiating table” for a 
 price.  John Leonardi and Larry Saupe will be haggling prices. 
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 Refreshments 
 The club provides donuts for the meeting.  Feel free to bring a coffee, 
 tea, water, or soft drink in a spill-proof container. 
 In case of meeting cancellation due to weather or other 
 problems, our cancellation will be broadcast on Fox 19 News. 
 https://www.fox19.com/weather/closings/ 

    Jim Schaefer Toy Drive 

 Many thanks to all who contributed to the 2022 Toy Project. We collected 423 handmade toys, 
 games, boxes, and pens this year from our members, along with a few other donations. Most 
 went to Cincinnati Children's Hospital after we lost our previous recipient, the Christian 
 Appalachian Project. Smaller quantities were given to the New Life Furniture Bank for sale in their 
 thrift store to support their mission, and also to the Mary Haven Youth Center in Lebanon. The 
 toys were greatly appreciated by all. 
 Children's Hospital has a need for and will accept toys year-round, so you don't need to wait until 
 next Christmas to become part of this project. The Woodworking Club has wood available for toy 
 projects, along with a wide variety of toy parts for anything you might want to build. We also have 
 a library of toy plans and books you can use for inspiration. Contact Dick Wesling 
 (rawesling@aol.com) for more info. 
 There's a summary of the results from this year's toy-making project with the club. 
 Dick still has around 40 of the large games that Keith and Jim made that Children's Hospital 
 couldn't take, so he’s open to ideas for them. 
 If you have toys completed, Children's Hospital will take them now, or during the year, not just at 
 Christmas.  Contact Dick Wesling (rawesling@aol.com, 513-570-6368) to arrange a drop-off or 
 pick-up. 

 Charlie Harte  crharte@mac.com  has also agreed to become  the box building coordinator for 
 memory boxes and other charity projects.  Contact him if you’d like to contribute by making small 
 boxes. 

    Looking Ahead 

 Spring Seminar April 22 sign up begins at the meeting. 
 TOPIC -  Set up, maintenance, use and new products for stationary power tools. 
 LOCATION- Mueller Woodworking in Reading, OH 
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    Facebook and Websit  e 

 Like us on Facebook for timely updates from the club, tips, techniques, and Q&A 
 https://www.facebook.com/cincinnatiwoodworkingclub 
 Follow this link to visit the website.  Thanks to web master, Darrell McAnulty 
 http://www.cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 

    Ads 

 Bandsaw class / seminar at Woodcraft store April 17&18 
 https://www.woodcraft.com/pages/the-bandsaw-method  call the store to register. 513-407-8371 

 Treasure table 
 If you have small items for sale or give-away, we usually have a couple tables set up in the room 
 (or you can do a tailgate/trunk sale in the parking lot). 

 Shop tools and fixtures available 
 Information from  Dana Connolly <  dana.connolly1@gmail.com  > 
 I've delivered my shop tools including SawStop, Jet dust collectors and air filtration system, 
 Oneida cyclone, and custom mobile workbench to Mueller Company for consignment. 
 In a Norwood storage locker, I have other shop fixtures Mueller wasn't interested in consigning, 
 including lumber storage rack, ducts with blast gates (used with my dust collection system), 
 custom workbench, many disassembled Gorilla racks, and steel paint cabinet.  I'm happy to show 
 these to interested folks at the storage locker. 
 dana connolly, iaaa 
 513-827-0815 

 Wood for sale 
 My name is P.J. Hughes and I live in Clarksville, Ohio near Fort Ancient 
 I have ~ 1400 board feet of “stacked & ricked” air dried for 2+ years in a barn of Hard Maple and 
 Cherry Slabs. 1” Fat & 2” Fat. 
 18” - 30” wide 
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 Book matched 
 6-10 foot lengths. 
 pjhghs3@gmail.com 
 937-829-8316 

 Looking for someone to do paid work 

 Chris Hall <  challb@gmail.com  > sent  a request: 

 We recently renovated our kitchen and are looking to have floating shelves put in to create a 
 more open corner space. 

 The details: 
 ●  Located in Anderson township 
 ●  2 floating shelves 
 ●  2.5" thick 
 ●  12" deep 
 ●  The corner measures 30.5"x40" 
 ●  Drywall backing with wood studs available 
 ●  Able to hold 30+ pounds for dishware (distributed) 
 ●  Looking to have natural color closer to white side of the spectrum. 
 ●  Under lighting already installed to be secured to bottom shelf 

 Chris Hall 
 513-617-9134 
 — 
 People regularly contact the club regularly to have minor projects done.  If you are interested in 
 taking on some work, let Larry know your areas of interest. 

    New Life Furniture Bank 

 For the last 8 years, a few members of the club have been coordinating volunteer groups to build 
 furniture for this charity.  We finished the 2022 efforts with 1138 tables made, 110 repairs to 
 donated furniture, and numerous fixtures at their thrift store that opened in Sharonville in 2022. 
 https://nlfurniture.org/ 
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    Club Contacts 

 Have questions about the club?  We will be glad to help. 

 President & Vice President:  (Overall running of the  club) 
 Larry Saupe (513) 658-1115 
 <VP Open> 

 lesaupe@aol.com 

 Webmaster 

 Darrell McAnulty  dfmcanulty@gmail.com 

 Education and Competitions Committee  (AKA Gang of Five) 
 Dusty Eling  dustye@zoomtown.com 
 Larry Saupe  lesaupe@aol.com 

 Gene Wiggs  gene.wiggs@gmail.com 
 Howard Renner  rennovator@fuse.net 

 Treasurer:  (Membership List, Dues) 
 Dick Fisher  513-373-6842  Rafisher51@gmail.com 

 Newsletter and TFG 
 Keith Mealy 513-300-9559  ByHammerAndHand@yahoo.com 

 Central  Donald Eling, Howard Renner  513-563-8237 513-761-6928 

 Southeast  John Libbert, Keith Watson  513-575-5550  740-707-8094 

 Northeast  Stephen Fridrick, Kyle Willis  513-225-4513  618-771-6807 

 Northwest  Herb Retszch,  Matt Cataudella  513-777-9174 401-651-4814 

 Southwest  Bill Fee , Dan Wunderlich  513-292-2875   513-504-9812 

 Jim Schaefer Toy Drive Chair  Dick Wesling  513-570-6368 

    Membership 

 Renewals are due at the September meeting.  If you did not renew for the current club season, 
 you can do so at the meeting. Application form below.  Be sure to get your membership ID card 
 for discounts at local vendors.  New members may join at any time. 
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 CWC is open to woodworkers of all skill levels, without regard to sex, race, religion, 
 national origin, age or handicap. 

 Cincinnati Woodworking Club Membership Application 

 Date:  New:  Renewal: 

 Email: (used for club mailings) 

 Name: 

 Address: 

 City:  State:  Zip: 

 Home Phone: (    )  Work Phone: (    )  Cell Phone: (    ) 

 Mail application with $20.00 for adults, $5.00 for students to: 

 Dick Fisher 

 4905 Zion Rd., Cleves, Ohio 45002 

 If you mail in your renewal and want a membership ID before the next meeting, include a 
 SASE. 
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